

Re: Planning Application 2019/5817/P - 9 Pilgrim's Lane

Dear Sir

I note the new planning application made in respect of the above property comprising a new ground floor extension. I own and occupy a nearby property in Pilgrim's Lane and would like to stress the point that I made in my note dated 19th April 2019 relating to the previously withdrawn application regarding scale.

I am surprised that the revised depth and height of the proposed extension are even larger than the previous withdrawn application. This would make the proposal more unbalanced in relation to the depth of the existing Georgian house.

Thank you for considering my objection.

Yours faithfully,

